
	  

second place at 
Oschersleben
A very exciting race where I managed to climb on to the podium 
after a race where I was leading but lost it all when it started to 
rain and I spun off. Despite this I made a great comeback and after 
being the fastest driver on the track for the last five laps I was just 
tenths after the winner over the finish line.

second place at Nürburgring
In front of over 100 000 spectators I did put 
on a good show after messing up the start.  
I had to work hard to be on the podium but I  
managed after some really good manoeuvres, 
most memorable was when I passed young 
hotshot Jürg Aeberhard for second just in front 
of the packed Mercedes tribune.

9:th place in the  
Midnight sun Rally
I was so happy to have the chance to drive Erik Carlsons 
Monte Carlo winning SAAB from 1964 but unfortunately it 
broke down before the start of the rally. Instead we where 
handed a SAAB 99 EMS from 1975 which in fact was a so 
much more competitive car, and as a result we managed to 
do our best ever rally with a rewarding 9:th place in the end.
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This coming weekend its time again for 
DMV Tourenwagen Challenge and we 
will visit one of the classic tracks from 
the good old days of Formula One, Dijon-
Prenoise in France.

	 Not least the epic battle between 
Gilles Villeneuve and René Arnoux 1979 
is something that put the circuit on the 
map as one of the best places to race at.

	 I have raced a couple of times on 
the circuit but the last time was 2002 so 
I really am looking forward to come back,  
and hopefully keep the good momentum 
we have now.


